
 

 

 

MECKLENBURG BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED CHANGES TO THE 

MECKLENBURG COUNTY FLOODPLAIN REGULATIONS 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Mecklenburg Board of County Commissioners will hold a public 

hearing on Tuesday, October 16, 2018 at 6:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the agenda allows in 

the Meeting Chamber of the Charlotte-Mecklenburg Government Center, located at 600 East 

Fourth Street. 

 

FEMA has completed revisions to the Flood Insurance Rate Maps (FIRMs) for a portion of 

Mecklenburg County.  The FIRMs show property most susceptible to flooding, are used by staff 

to regulate development, and are used by FEMA and homeowners for flood insurance purposes.  

The revised FIRMs become effective on November 16, 2018.  All jurisdictions impacted by the 

new maps (Mecklenburg, Charlotte, Cornelius, Huntersville, Davidson, and Mint Hill) must 

amend their floodplain ordinance to include this date prior to November 16, 2018. 

This action is required in order for Mecklenburg County to remain a participating community in 

the National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP).  Participation in NFIP makes federally-backed 

flood insurance available to property owners within Mecklenburg County.The purpose of the 

public hearing is for the Board to receive public comments on proposed changes to the 

Mecklenburg County Floodplain Regulations. 

 

Additional information can be found at www.charmeck.org/stormwater 

 

Reservations for the speaker’s lists can be made in the Office of the Clerk to the Board of 

Commissioners, Charlotte-Mecklenburg Government Center, 11th floor, 600 East Fourth Street, 

Charlotte, North Carolina or by calling (980) 314-2900. 

 

Anyone needing special accommodations when attending this meeting and/or if this information 

is needed in an alternative format because of a disability please contact the Clerk to the Board.  

The Clerk is located at 600 East Fourth Street, in the Charlotte-Mecklenburg Government 

Center, 11th floor, (980) 314-2900, fax (704) 336-5887 or by email: 

Janice.Paige@mecklenburgcountync.gov.  We request at least 72 hours’ notice prior to the 

meeting to make the appropriate arrangements. 
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